Re: Mr Stephen Allen

T have had rheumatoid arthritis for 17 years and during
that time I have been under the specialist at the hospital. T
was taking Methotraxate (medication taken once a week) and
Naprosyn (an anti-flammatory two tablet four times a day). My
specialist did not have a problem with me trying alternate
medicine, although he was sceptical.

Over the years I have tried a variety of alternative medicine,
but unfortunately with very limited effect until T went to
Stephen Allen.

Prior to treatment from Mr Allen I was in constant pain and
unable to walk very far at all. All my joints were swollen and my
mobility was impaired to some degree.

Since my treatment with Mr Allen started my health has
improved greatly and my quality of life is much better. I now
only take one Naprosyn a day and my weekly Methroxrate .

Mr Allen has only completed about 50% of what he can
achieve for me, with still plenty more he can do to improve my
life. I hope I can continue to benefit from Mr Allen’s
treatment on a consistent basis.

Yours sincerely,
AYdrrn
Mrs L



